
The Early Learning Center
opened on September 8 with a
full class. We have been ge ng
to know one another and
establishing our daily rou ne.

Rabba Kaya came and blew the
shofar, helping us learn about
and celebrate the High Holidays
of Rosh Hashanah and Yom

Kippur.  We look forward to adding decora ons to
the temple’s sukkah and learning about Sukkot.

As teachers, Elian and I are so glad to be back in the
classroom and on the playground with our
students, both those returning and those new to
the ELC. Despite many changes in protocols and
procedures, which we’ve made to prevent the
spread of Covid-19, our students are resilient and
up to the challenge!

They’re having fun, too, as they interact with
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classmates or get deeply
absorbed in exploring the
classroom materials.

I think the photos tell that
story be er than I can!

Tammy Labonté

Early Learning Center

7


